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IREDA organises Nukkad Natak at Delhi Technological University 
to spread awareness against corruption  

New Delhi, 19th October 2022 

  
Indian Renewable Energy Development Agency Ltd. (IREDA) in collaboration with Delhi 
Technological University (DTU) organized a Nukkad-Natak at the DTU campus on 18th October 
2022. Nukkad Natak was held as part of IREDA's “Vigilance Awareness Week 2022” to raise 
awareness against corruption. 

A group of students from Pratibimb, the dramatic society of DTU, performed a street play to 
raise awareness against corruption. Smt. Manisha Saxena, Chief Vigilance Officer (IREDA), Prof. 
Madhusudan Singh, Registrar of DTU and other senior officials were present on this occasion. 

The event saw active participation by the students. 

 


